

Plot 48 Muwayire Rd (behind IHK Hospital P.O.BOX 5337, KAMPALA -

Tel: 256783111908

Email: info@stagnes.co.ug Website: www.stagnes.co.ug

FRIDAY, 4TH SEPTEMBER, 2020 PRIMARY SEVEN ENGLISH HOME WORK

NAME:

Study the letter below and in full sentences answer the questions about it.

St. Bosco Education center, P.O. Box 01, Kitgum. April 26th, 2015

Dear Brother Jacob,

It's a pleasure to write to you. Let me hope you and my nieces are fine. I am fine too.

This is to inform you that we are breaking up for holidays next week on Friday.so kindly send me some money enough for my transport back. I will come back with my mattress and suitcase because the dormitory will be undergoing some renovations. So there will be no space for my property.

I will be pleased if I get this money before that Friday. Looking forward to hearing from you.

Your loving brother, Katume Anderson.

QUESTIONS 1. In which school does the writer go to? 2. When is the writer's school breaking up for holidays? 3. To whom is the letter addressed? 4. In which term do you think was the letter written? 5. When was the letter written? 6. Why won't there be enough space for the writer's property in the dormitory? 7. What is the relationship between Anderson and Jacob? 8. Where can one find the writer's school? 9. By whom was the letter written? 10. Why did Anderson write a letter to his brother?